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Corrigendum to DM No. 381, s. 2014 – Signing of 
Memorandum of Understanding in Partnership w/ Provincial 
Government & Coca-Cola on Nutri Juice Feeding Program 

       
 This is to inform you that the new schedule of the Signing of Memorandum of 
Understanding in Partnership w/ Provincial Government & Coca-Cola on Nutri Juice 
Feeding Program will be on November 20, 2014, 1:00 PM at Maribulan Elementary 
School, Alabel Sarangani Province. 
 
 For your information and guidance. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

ISAGANI S. DELA CRUZ 
             Schools Division Superintendent 


